
2020 Reunion Cancelled 
 
25th MP Alumni: Given current and projected coronavirus conditions across the 
country, and at our Albuquerque, New Mexico reunion site, we will not hold our reunion 
this year. We know how many of you look forward to seeing old friends and making new 
ones, but we made the decision for the safety of our membership.  
 
For those of you who have made your lodging reservations, 
you can call 505-245-7100 to cancel it.  
 
Good news: Our hosts, Tom and Renee Kist are looking at the same timeframe for 
next year 9-11 Sep 2021! More information will be available early next year.  
 
Please be safe and stay healthy, and we’ll see you next year.  
 
Steve V 

tel:505-245-7100

